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PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Maize, Kansas will hold a public hearing on October, 6, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. in City 

Hall, 10100 Grady Avenue, Maize, Kansas to present and discuss the proposed improvements 

for the wastewater treatment plant project. The improvements will be funded under the low 

interest State Revolving Loan Fund Program through the Kansas Department of Health and 

Environment. The Loan application will include funding for the following improvements: 

 

Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements consisting of new solids dewatering equipment, the 

addition of chemical phosphorus removal, replacement of the existing UV disinfection system, 

replacement of existing blowers that provide aeration to the original Aero-Mod basin, 

replacement of the Parshall Flume, and replacement of one of the on-site generators, and the 

increase in permit capacity for the facility up to 1 MGD with an estimated cost of $8,800,000. 

 

The anticipated amount of the loan application request will be $9,600,000, and the total 

project cost is estimated at. $8,800,000 The anticipated increase in sewer use charges will be 

discussed. The proposed improvements will be explained and comments by the public will be 

considered. Oral and written comments will be accepted. Any written comments will become 

a part of the City’s record of public hearing. 

 


